
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero emissions law
Date: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 3:46:31 PM

From: Joe Raffa <raffa.joe88@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 7:07 AM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Zero emissions law
 
Governor Carney,
I am opposed to the California law that subjects Delaware to zero emissions.
It will be devastating to our economy and is not practical at all.
Thank you for your time.
Joe Raffa
1805 Shipley Road
Wilmington De 19803
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